
Testimony  to the Senate Education Committee on SB 1098 

 

This bill should not be allowed ass it exposes our children to pornographic materials that are 
unnecessary and have nothing to do with the mandate to educate our children but is an obvious 
attempt to indoctrinate them into social opinions that should not be part of an education.  

 

We demand this bill be killed for its immoral consequences and break down of due process. 

 

Thank you, 

Tami Ju 

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2025R1/Downloads/MeasureDocument/SB1098/Introduced

